WE ARE READY TO MOVE YOU!

During the last few months, Cyr Northstar Tours and Cyr Bus Line have been working
hard to prepare for our groups to start traveling again!

Here are some of our COVID-19 Saftey Implementations for the wellbeing of our customers and employees.

Complete disinfectant cleaning of the coach prior to each new trip.

We are using EPA approved cleaning products when disinfecting our motorcoaches.

We are making changes to our motorcoaches to include driver partitions to keep passengers and drivers safe.
Hand sanitizer stations in the front of the coach for passengers to use when boarding and exiting the coach.

Drivers and staff are trained to use social distancing when interacting with passengers and each other. When
drivers are not able to practice social distancing they will be provided with face coverings.

Frequent cleaning of high touch areas.
We are limiting capacity to 50% on our Cyr Northstar Tours to allow for social distancing.
Private Charters may use their discretion regarding bus capacity and seating.

We ask that if you are feeling sick please STAY HOME, do not board the bus.

**Face Masks™*
Following the current CDC guidelines, we will provide our drivers with face masks to
wear when they are unable to practice social distancing. We suggest that our
passengers also wear face masks. Many of the venues that we visit will require a
face covering.
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